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Unto All Recipients of this Letter

Dear Sir/Madam
RE: FUNDING SUPPORT LETTER FOR TAG’S MINISTRY IN UGANDA

Praise God from whom all blessings flow!

Church of Uganda is Partnering with Targeted Aquaponic Growth (TAG) to provide a sustainable
sotution to feeding the many Ugandan children that are mal-nourished. I pray you and/or your
srganization sincerely ider joining our vision to help provide for these children living in some of
the hardest places.

As Archbishop of the Church of Uganda, I lead the largest Christian denomination in Uganda with
over 13 (00,000 members. Church of Uganda’s top ranked Institutions of higher learning in the
couniry Uganda Christian University will provide its partnership to this project through training,
knowlecdge and labor. Additionally, it is our goal that the University will collaborate with other
Univers ties from around the world and eventually become a training base for Ugandans in modern
farming including aquapenics fish, exotic fruits and vegetable production.

TAG, is a US 501¢3 entity with the sole purpose of providing a sustainable solution to meet the food
security needs of children. TAG has been involved with Aquaponic research and sustainable fish
farming for almost a decade with its research greenhouse located in Keller, Texas on the Christ’s
tiaven for Children campus, which I have personally visited. TAG’s Director and my friend is
Damon Arthur.

Mr. Damon and I have spent many hours discussing, planning and walking the 30 acres of land on
Lake Victoria of which the Church of Uganda is dedicating 10 acres to this project. Arthur has my
‘highest endorsement and support in his efforts to raise funds necessary to develop and build TAG’s
Food Praductien and Training Center in Katosi, Uganda.

Our Lord reminds us thus: “For I was bungry, and you fed me. ... I tell youn the truth, when you did
it to one of the least of these my brothers and sisters; you were doing it to me!” (Matthew 25:35-40).
So, please prayerfully consider this c: Ip God’s children in need.

Yours,
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